
 Has symptoms consistent with COVID-19? 

 Has a confirmed diagnosis of COVID-19? 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have the                                 
Essential PPE? 

Eye Protection is also required if there is a risk 

of splashing bodily fluids into the eye area.  

 

Take immediate advice before providing care or support within 2 

metres, ensuring that you don’t leave the service user in imminent 

danger when seeking advice.   

Ring Head Office on 0161 236 0829 and ask to speak to the 

nominated COVID-19 Co-ordinator, Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm.  

Outside of these hours please ask to speak to the Duty Manager. 

We are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week to provide advice 

and support to our staff.  

We can assure you that we have sufficient supplies of PPE and can 

provide you with the right guidance to ensure your safety.  

Are you providing care to an 

individual who: 

Gloves 

Apron 

Mask  

If you don’t have the right PPE - STOP! 

Your safety is our priority  


